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Calendar/Important Dates

Friday, June 2nd: Field Day

Tuesday, June 4th: 8th grade graduation

Wednesday, June 7th: Last day of school for Junior Kindergarten. JK celebration at
9:00 a.m. in the performance space downstairs.

Math

Ms. Shank will continue with math review and math games.

Ms. Wawner's class has continued reviewing math. We spent this past week reviewing numbers
1-20, reviewing different graphs and reviewing addition.

Language Arts/Reading/Writing

Ms. Shank'’s class will continue to review letters and sounds, sight words, syllables, and rhyming
words. We will also read “The Little Old Lady Who Swallowed a Shell” with activities related to
the book.

Ms. Wawner's class has continued reviewing our sight words through table rotations and fun
games. We have also continued to work on worksheets for beginning letter sounds.

| have enjoyed sharing my love of reading with your children. Your children have devoured the
Mercy Watson stories and | would love to encourage you to read those with your children to see
their delighted faces as they await Mercy Watson’s next adventure that always leads to....toast
with lots of butter! After we finished this series, we have moved on and are finishing up the first
Zoey and Sassafras book: Marshmallows and Dragons! This is another excellent series to check
out of the library or purchase for your home library! | would also be happy to share more series
suggestions if you are interested! ~ Mrs. Bryan



Religion

Ms. Shank'’s class will be completing the Fruits of the Spirit study. We will end the year the way
we started the year and practiced throughout the year, by talking about how to be like Christ.

Ms. Wawner's class has wrapped up our Fruits of the Spirit study and will be sending our books
we created home next week!

Science

Ms. Shank’s class will be ending the year reviewing kindness and friendship, This will culminate
in creating a froot loop friendship rainbow.

Ms. Wawner's class has finished our final unit of the year plants! We read a lot of books learning
about plants, enjoyed nature walks and we will be transferring our seeds to soil and cups to
bring home next week!

Other

MARK YOUR CALENDARS:
Field Day will be on Friday June, 2nd.

On the morning of June 7th we will have a closing celebration to finish off our JK year. At that
time the students will sing some songs and share some of the things that they have learned this
year. This is the last day of school for Junior Kindergarten and Kindergarten. The celebration
will be at 9:00 a.m. that day in the performance space. We will have refreshments and a treat
following the ceremony. Feel free to take your child after the ceremony. Feel free to take
your child after the celebration. Please let us know so that we can plan accordingly.

First through 7th grade’s last day is on the 8th.



